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    RTOWA Mumbai/Corr/22-23/36   Email  dated  Dated 28th Apr’2023 

To 
 
Ms. Roshni Sohni, 
DDG (Estt) o/o DoT, 
New Delhi-110001 
 
Respected Madam, 
 
Sub:- Implementation of orders removing the anomaly in pension of the ex-MTNL absorbed 
employees retired within the period of 10 months from 01/11/1998 or 01/10/2000. 
Ref:-1. DoT’s letter No. 38-16/2014-Pen(T) dated 7th Oct’2021 
2. This Association and Co-Ordination Committee’s emails dtd 4th Nov’21 and dtd 18th Feb’22. 
 
In the aforesaid DoT’s letter dated 7/10/2021, orders have been issued to remove the anomaly in 
pension of the ex-BSNL absorbed employees retired within the period of 10 months from 01/10/2000. 
Similar anomalies exist among ex-MTNL non executives absorbed on 01/11/1998 and executives 
absorbed on 01/10/2000. 
 
This Association has been pursuing this issue  thro letters sent on emails dated 4th Nov’21 and 18th 
Feb’22 and by requesting the DoT officers while meeting them informally. Sorry to say that the 
abnormal delay of 18 months in issuing similar orders to remove the anomalies of MTNL pensioners is 
frustrating.  
 
Would you please look into this issue and cause to issue the orders on this issue as early as possible ?.     
With high regards, 
                                                  Yours Sincerely,  

                                                                                   

                                                                                                   General Secretary 

         RTOWA Mumbai 

                          

Copy to Shri Rajkumar Director (Estt) with a request to do the needful for early orders on the aforesaid 

issue.  
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